
From: Dale R. Burd

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Karmeris MH change permit #43230

Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 8:33:52 AM

To: Columbia County Building Department 

Subject: Mobile Home Exchange 

        Customer James Karmeris apparently became disgruntled with the Mobile Home
Company where they had first ordered the mobile home that was permitted (43230). 
        James Karmeris has switched from C&G Homes to Jacobsen Homes. These companies
sell different makes and models of homes. That change caused us to generate paperwork for
the new home including a change of sub-contractors.                           New paperwork sent
prior to this letter. 

Dale Burd
386-365-7674

*Dr. Burd*
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